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Metropolitan Planning Commission,

Hello, my name is Samuel L. Wood, a resident of the Carter Community in close proximity to the proposed zone change:
Strawberry Plains Subdivision- 11-SB-18-C/11-E-18-UR. Thank you for taking time to read this e-mail. | am contacting you
to gather information about the happenings of the commission’s meetings as | am not familiar with its operation. A group
from the Carter community is planning on attending the meeting on November 8th. We have a few questions and would
appreciate any help.

1. What actions should we take to formally request a denial of the proposal?

2. May we request an audience with the commission?

3. If so, will we be able to submit documents to support our request for the commission to deny the proposal?
4. How many people are allowed to attend the meeting?

Thank you for taking time to read this email, and we look forward to seeing you on November 8.

Samuel L. Wood and the Carter community
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